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Finding You
"Chireau has written a marvelous text on an important dimension of
African American religious culture. Expanding beyond the usual focus
of scholarship on Christianity, she describes and analyzes the world
of magical-medical-religious practice, challenging hallowed
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distinctions among "religion" and "magic." Anyone interested in
African American religion will need to reckon seriously with Chireau's
text on conjure."—Albert J. Raboteau, Princeton University "Deprived
of their own traditions and defined as chattel, enslaved Africans
formed a new orientation in America. Conjuring—operating alongside of
and within both the remnants of African culture and the acquired
traditions of North America—served as a theoretical and practical mode
of deciphering and divining within this, enabling them to create an
alternate meaning of life in the New World. Chireau's is the first
full-scale treatment of this important dimension of African American
culture and religion. A wonderful book!"—Charles H. Long, Professor of
History of Religions University of California, Santa Barbara and
author of Significations: Signs, Symbols and Images in the
Interpretation of Religion

Darkblood Academy
They’ve been friends for ever But now he wants so much more!

Forever Charmed
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Contains spells and magickal rites in a format that is simple to
follow. Includes tips on the most productive times to cast spells.

Summer Magic
Black Magic
Old Love, New Neighbor Forced to return home after a health scare,
Shelby Russell winds up next door to none other than Matt Durrant. Her
onetime fiancé and now a widower with two kids, Matt plans to keep
Shelby at arm's length. Even if she's the logical choice for a nanny.
Even if his kids love her. Even if he's happier than he's been in
years. But Matt was the one left behind when Shelby went to follow her
dreams. After losing so much, Matt knows his courage is faltering. And
when he learns the truth about what Shelby faces now, they'll both
need a heavy dose of courage if they dare hope for a future.

Forever Magic
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Modern Political Economics
#1 Amazon Best Seller — Welcome to the farm! The Cut Flower Garden:
Erin Benzakein is a florist-farmer, leader in the locaflor farm-tocenterpiece movement, and owner of internationally renowned Floret
Flower Farm in Washington's lush Skagit Valley. A stunning flower
book: This beautiful guide to growing, harvesting, and arranging
gorgeous blooms year-round provides readers with vital tools to
nurture a stunning flower garden and use their blossoms to create showstopping arrangements. Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden: Cut Flower
Garden is equal parts instruction and inspiration—a book overflowing
with lush photography of magnificent flowers and breathtaking
arrangements organized by season. Find inspiration in this lush flower
book: Irresistible photos of Erin's flower farm that showcase
exquisite blooms Tips for growing in a variety of spaces and climates
Step-by-step instructions for lavish garlands, airy centerpieces, and
romantic floral décor for every season If you liked Paris in Bloom,
you'll love Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden.

Rekindled Romance
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Welcome to Darkblood-oops, I mean Darkhen Academy. There are three
rules to survive the elite supernatural school: 1. Do not talk or even
look at The Seven, the uber-powerful supes that rule the academy. 2.
Never go into the Fae forest on a full moon or else. 3. And most
definitely do not fall for one of the extremely hot and unattainable
instructors. Too bad I've never really been a rule follower A year ago
the supernaturals came out of the closet on primetime TV, and about a
minute ago I, Luna Hallows, found out I was one of them-well, a halfblood anyway. So here I am at Darkhen Academy, the only human and no
magical abilities to speak of. The only reason I'm here is because of
my father-a man I didn't even know existed until now. He's crazy
powerful, and they think I could be too. But what could I possibly
contribute to an exclusive squad of dragon shifters, fae, witches, and
vampires? I guess we're about to find out because the merging of the
supernatural and human realms isn't going as smoothly as planned. If
word gets out that humans are no longer safe from the supes, our
worlds will once again be closed off. It's up to us to stop that from
happening. ***This is an upper YA/NA crossover with schmexy
supernatural guys and is best suited for age 16 and over. Be warned,
the steaminess factor does increase through the course of the series!
***Darkblood Academy is set within the world of Hitched but it's not
necessary to read that series first to enjoy this one.
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The Norse Protector
From bestselling author, Rose Pressey, comes Forever Charmed, the
first book in an all new series!Halloween LaVeau is descended from a
long line of witches. Yes, her name is Halloween. The cosmic universe
is definitely playing some kind of sick joke on her. She's the
ultimate witch cliché, complete with a black cat and spooky house.
Thank heavens she's missing the warts and flying broom.When Halloween
inherits her great-aunt's manor, she decides to put the house to good
use as a bed-and-breakfast. Her first guest is the sinfully goodlooking Nicolas Marcos, but he's not here for the continental
breakfast. Halloween discovers a ratty old book in the attic. It's
written in an unfamiliar language.Halloween soon learns this is not an
ordinary spellbook. The tome brings her a new talent, but her new
skills come with a catch. When a rival witch comes after the book,
Halloween doesn't know who to trust-the sexy vampire who says he wants
to save the day, or the warlock who says he can destroy the book once
and for all.

A New Goddess
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Nothing will keep this powerful warlock from the woman he calls his
own. He defied a goddess to bring her back. After searching twenty
years for the magical means to revive the love of his life from her
stasis, Alastair resorts to forbidden magic. But the hard-edged
stranger he’s brought back bears no resemblance to the woman he once
knew. The price was the loss of her soul. Rorie wakes to find the
world has moved on in the years she’s been asleep. Nothing is
familiar, and the man she once called lover seems cold and withdrawn.
With a good portion of her former self missing, she finds the
connection to her soulmate severed. He’ll stop at nothing to win her
love. Alastair is determined to restore to Rorie all she’s lost—the
missing parts of her soul, her ancestral home, and a wayward
brother—even if he puts himself in the crosshairs of his greatest
enemy to do it. This book is not suitable for anyone under the age of
18. Contains adult themes, language, and sexual content. Topics: new
adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch romance series,
romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first in series,
romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new release, witch
romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance series, top romance
reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy romance, urban
fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy,
HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy
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romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, romance
fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, paranormal romance witches, series, tm cromer, t.m.
cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase,
Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah
Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn,
Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh
Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande Matthews, Caroline
Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J. Archer, Jana Deleon,
Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V.
Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn
Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan, Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Cultural and Spiritual Values of Biodiversity
Sasha, who lives a quiet life with her grandfather in Chicago but
dreams of adventure, is thrilled to be asked to prom by her longtime
crush, Grant. But after the dance Grant abducts her and takes her to a
parallel universe to impersonate a princess.

Forever Magic
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A deadly object As a procurer of magical artifacts, Nash Thorne has
his sights set on an exquisite ruby necklace believed to have been
cursed by a Goddess. This particular piece of jewelry is rumored to
bring disaster to its wearer and turn one’s heart to evil. A dangerous
task Nash’s assistant, Ryanne Caldwell, has certainly witnessed some
shady business dealings. But when her boss confesses he’s from a
powerful magical family and needs her help to pull off a jewel heist,
she flatly refuses—until she discovers her sister is smack in the
middle of two feuding factions. A love worth sacrificing for Now, Nash
and Ryanne must recover the hexed necklace and extract her sister from
the clutches of the Thorne witches’ greatest enemy. However, once the
dark magic of the Red Scorpion is unleashed, only an act of selfless
love can save them. This book is not suitable for anyone under the age
of 18. Contains adult themes, language, and sexual content. Topics:
new adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch romance series,
romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first in series,
romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new release, witch
romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance series, top romance
reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy romance, urban
fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy,
HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy
romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, romance
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fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, paranormal romance witches, series, tm cromer, t.m.
cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase,
Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah
Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn,
Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh
Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande Matthews, Caroline
Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J. Archer, Jana Deleon,
Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V.
Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn
Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan, Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Falling For His Best Friend (Mills & Boon Medical)
Natalya Stravinsky isn’t your typical Jersey werewolf. A pariah from
the South Toms River Pack for many years, Natalya spends her days
hoarding holiday trinkets and selling antiques to persnickety
paranormal creatures. But everything changes when her ex-boyfriend,
and soon-to-be alpha wolf, Thorn Grantham returns to town. Nat still
has feelings for him, but his family expects him to marry another
woman. Compounding her problems, an attractive, germaphobe wizard is
falling for her, her therapy group for anxiety-ridden supernaturals is
Page 10/37

Free Reading Rekindled Magic The Thorne Witches Book 5
bringing up a host of issues for her to face, and Nat finds herself
bumping heads with her oddball Russian werewolf family. But when Nat
finds herself on the front lines in a blood feud against a rival wolf
pack, will she be able to protect those she loves the most? Or will
the Long Island werewolves destroy all she holds dear? Coveted Series
Reading Order: Collected (Prequel Novella) Coveted Kept Compelled
Series Continuation - Flea Market Magic Thrift Store Trolls Deceptive
Dime Store Demons

Rekindled Magic
Nothing will keep this powerful warlock from the woman he calls his
own. He defied a goddess to bring her back. After searching twenty
years for the magical means to revive the love of his life from her
stasis, Alastair resorts to forbidden magic. But the hard-edged
stranger he’s brought back bears no resemblance to the woman he once
knew. The price was the loss of her soul. Rorie wakes to find the
world has moved on in the years she’s been asleep. Nothing is
familiar, and the man she once called lover seems cold and withdrawn.
With a good portion of her former self missing, she finds the
connection to her soulmate severed. He’ll stop at nothing to win her
love. Alastair is determined to restore to Rorie all she’s lost—the
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missing parts of her soul, her ancestral home, and a wayward
brother—even if he puts himself in the crosshairs of his greatest
enemy to do it. This book is not suitable for anyone under the age of
18. Contains adult themes, language, and sexual content. Topics: new
adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch romance series,
romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first in series,
romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new release, witch
romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance series, top romance
reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy romance, urban
fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy,
HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy
romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, romance
fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, paranormal romance witches, series, tm cromer, t.m.
cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase,
Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah
Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn,
Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh
Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande Matthews, Caroline
Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J. Archer, Jana Deleon,
Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V.
Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn
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Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan, Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Essential Magic
When you interfere with the past, there's no telling what you might
find in your future In 1851 London's Crystal Palace hosts The Great
Exhibition, showcasing the rise of technology and commerce, and
alongside it, the decline of magic. Once powerful, now mere myth.
Years later, Melisande Stokes, linguistics and languages expert, and
Tristan Lyons, shadowy government agent, will rediscover magic and all
its power, bringing about the creation of the Department of Diachronic
Operations - D.O.D.O. D.O.D.O.'s mission is clear: to develop a device
that will send their agents back in time to keep the magic alive and
alter the course of history. Written with genius and complexity, this
vividly realised novel will make you believe the impossible, and
question the very foundations of the modern world.

Tandem
Sorrow and trouble and bitterness will bound you and yours and the
children of yours Some said the dying words of Nial Lynn, murdered by
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his own son, were a wicked curse. To others, it was a winter's tale
spun by firelight on cold, dark nights. But when Corbet Lynn came to
rebuild his family estate, memories of his grandfather's curse were
rekindled by young and old - and rumours filled the heavy air of
summer. In the woods that border Lynn Hall, free-spirited Rois Melior
roams wild and barefooted in search of healing herbs. She is as
hopelessly unbridled - and unsuited for marriage - as her betrothed
sister Laurel is domestic. In Corbet's pale green eyes, Rois senses a
desperate longing. In her restless dreams, mixed with the heady warmth
of harvest wine, she hears him beckon. And as autumn gold fades, Rois
is consumed with Corbet Lynn, obsessed with his secret past - until,
across the frozen countryside and in flight from her own imagination,
truth and dreams become inseparable

Dime Store Magic
An ancient prophecy binds them. The women in Bronwyn Beaty's family
are cursed; they die young and suddenly. Alone in the world following
her grandmother’s death, Bronwyn is desperate for answers. Her search
leads her to a castle in the south of England, and so much more than
she bargained for. A beautiful mysterious stranger sweeps her off her
feet. A castle inhabited by four strange women matches one she’s seen
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for years in her dreams, and strange things—perhaps even magical
things—happen all around her. Danger escalates and it becomes harder
to know who to trust with her heart and her life.

Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden
Weaving together philosophical, historical, legal, scientific and
personal viewpoints, this book gives a rich sample of the vast web
which makes up our cultural, spiritual and social diversity. It
demonstrates how many cultures see Nature as an extension of society,
and how sensitive stewardship is an integral part of existence.

The Rise and Fall of D. O. D. O.
The Joyful Wisdom, written in 1882, just before "Zarathustra," is
rightly judged to be one of Nietzsche's best books. Here the
essentially grave and masculine face of the poet-philosopher is seen
to light up and suddenly break into a delightful smile. The warmth and
kindness that beam from his features will astonish those hasty
psychologists who have never divined that behind the destroyer is the
creator, and behind the blasphemer the lover of life. In the
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retrospective valuation of his work which appears in "Ecce Homo" the
author himself observes with truth that the fourth book, "Sanctus
Januarius," deserves especial attention: "The whole book is a gift
from the Saint, and the introductory verses express my gratitude for
the most wonderful month of January that I have ever spent."

Language Myths, Mysteries and Magic
This is a magical journal, or diary. A book in which to record your
own magical path in your own hand. Your journey is your own, this book
is but a tool to help you along that path. By sunlight, by moonlight
Blessed Be.

The Old and the New Magic
Once in a while the world astonishes itself. Anxious incredulity
replaces intellectual torpor and a puzzled public strains its antennae
in every possible direction, desperately seeking explanations for the
causes and nature of what just hit it. 2008 was such a moment. Not
only did the financial system collapse, and send the real economy into
a tailspin, but it also revealed the great gulf separating economics
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from a very real capitalism. Modern Political Economics has a single
aim: To help readers make sense of how 2008 came about and what the
post-2008 world has in store. The book is divided into two parts. The
first part delves into every major economic theory, from Aristotle to
the present, with a determination to discover clues of what went wrong
in 2008. The main finding is that all economic theory is inherently
flawed. Any system of ideas whose purpose is to describe capitalism in
mathematical or engineering terms leads to inevitable logical
inconsistency; an inherent error that stands between us and a decent
grasp of capitalist reality. The only scientific truth about
capitalism is its radical indeterminacy, a condition which makes it
impossible to use science's tools (e.g. calculus and statistics) to
second-guess it. The second part casts an attentive eye on the postwar era; on the breeding ground of the Crash of 2008. It distinguishes
between two major post-war phases: The Global Plan (1947-1971) and the
Global Minotaur (1971-2008). This dynamic new book delves into every
major economic theory and maps out meticulously the trajectory that
global capitalism followed from post-war almost centrally planned
stability, to designed disintegration in the 1970s, to an intentional
magnification of unsustainable imbalances in the 1980s and, finally,
to the most spectacular privatisation of money in the 1990s and
beyond. Modern Political Economics is essential reading for Economics
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students and anyone seeking a better understanding of the 2008
economic crash.

Keeper of the Peace
Essential Magic
Winter Magic is a paranormal romance. Due to adult themes, this book
is not recommended for anyone under the age of 18. * Heat level: 4
What starts out as a game of revenge turns dangerous when an old enemy
resurfaces. Feeling hurt and more than a little betrayed, Winter
"Winnie" Thorne decides it would be best for her new lover to forget
their relationship ever happened. In an impulsive move, she casts a
spell and wipes his memory clean. The recollection of their time
together is now hers alone. Every time Zane Carlyle sets eyes on
Winnie Thorne's enchanting face, déjà vu strikes. It's as if their
first date has already happened and their first kiss has already
rocked his world. He can't seem to shake the feeling there's something
he should remember. After Zane gains his magical abilities, his
suppressed memories return along with a burning anger at being
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tricked. Zane decides turnabout is fair play. When Winnie needs help
recovering a charmed amulet, Zane offers his assistance, knowing it is
the perfect opportunity to exact retribution for Winnie's deception.
This time, she'll be the one who is played for a fool. But what starts
out as a game of revenge turns dangerous when an old enemy resurfaces.
Can Zane and Winnie put their differences aside to fight this deadly
opponent, or will old wounds and animosity be their downfall? Topics:
new adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch romance series,
romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first in series,
romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new release, witch
romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance series, top romance
reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy romance, urban
fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy,
HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy
romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, romance
fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, paranormal romance witches, series, tm cromer, t.m.
cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase,
Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah
Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn,
Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh
Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande Matthews, Caroline
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Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J. Archer, Jana Deleon,
Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V.
Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn
Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan, Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Long Lost Magic
When bigotry and power-mania take control, disaster always follows for
ordinary people - even when the power is wielded by the Church.
Witchcraft, of course, was seen as devil-worship. Those accused - over
100,000 people, mainly women, between 1450 and 1750 - were subjected
to the most bestial tortures and usually executed. Witch Hunt examines
t

Burning Resolution
A misunderstanding. A man wronged. A heart broken. Can they ever find
their way back to each other when their enemies are determined to keep
them apart? Until now, Holly Thorne has resisted all romantic
overtures from her self-appointed bodyguard, Quentin Buchanan.
Believing he's betrayed her, she feigns animosity to protect her
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vulnerable heart. Unfortunately, now it's her turn to retrieve the
final piece of the puzzle to revive her mother, and she needs
Quentin's help to do it. From the first moment he set eyes on Holly,
Quentin was lovestruck, and she's held his heart ever since. With a
hurtful misunderstanding lying between them, he sets out to convince
her that he's the only man for her. Determined to help in Holly's
quest, he leaves to retrieve an ancient scroll with the magic spell to
bring Holly's mother back from the brink of death. While in Greece,
Holly and Quentin find history repeating itself. Holly must put aside
her old hurts forever or risk losing the one man who would cross the
boundaries of time to save her. This book is not suitable for anyone
under the age of 18. Contains adult themes, language, and sexual
content. Topics: new adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch
romance series, romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first
in series, romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new
release, witch romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance
series, top romance reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy
romance, urban fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements,
contemporary fantasy, HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family,
sexy hero, steamy romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal
romance, romance fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in
paranormal, romance books, romance, paranormal romance witches,
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series, tm cromer, t.m. cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for
fans of Deanna Chase, Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan,
Charlaine Harris, Deborah Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman,
Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn, Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey
Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande
Matthews, Caroline Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J.
Archer, Jana Deleon, Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth
Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V. Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika
Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan,
Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

The Norse Sorcerer
The Spymaster has returned home. His perceived betrayal cut deep.
Tasked with a mission to seduce another for information, Ryker broke
trust with his new wife. He’s paid the price every day since. Just as
GiGi is ready to move on with her life, her husband decides to give up
his commission with the Witches’ Council in an effort to salvage
what’s left of their relationship. Danger follows wherever he goes.
The enemies he’s made over the years aren’t quite ready for Ryker to
quit the spy game. With his return, Ryker has inadvertently put a
target on GiGi’s back. Now they must work together to outwit their
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common foe or face a separation more permanent. This book is not
suitable for anyone under the age of 18. Contains adult themes,
language, and sexual content. Topics: new adult paranormal romance,
witches, magic, witch romance series, romance saga, romantic suspense,
series starter, first in series, romance series, romance saga,
romantic family saga, new release, witch romance with sex, comedy,
romance ebook, romance series, top romance reads, bestselling, award
winning romance, fantasy romance, urban fantasy, magical realism,
paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy, HEA, love, strong heroine,
alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy romance, emotional romance, new
adult paranormal romance, romance fiction, top ebooks in romance, top
ebooks in paranormal, romance books, romance, paranormal romance
witches, series, tm cromer, t.m. cromer books, t.m. cromer witches,
Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase, Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine
Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline
Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn, Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison,
Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter,
Mande Matthews, Caroline Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J.
Archer, Jana Deleon, Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth
Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V. Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika
Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan,
Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull
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Sorcery of Thorns
She believes their fates are inexplicably connected… To escape the Red
Death and search for her sister, radiantly beautiful and ever-gentle,
Brenna the Healer, of the line of the Norse goddess Solveig, is sent
to the human world from the realm of Highgard. Brenna finds it
difficult to adjust to this peculiar land and its ruthless people. She
longs to return home, but because of a mysterious seer’s vision, she
knows it’s her destiny to find love in the arms of a Viking warrior.
Notorious steersman, Mikkel the Black, is not Brenna’s dream hero by
any measure for she is aware of his past and his reputation, but
Brenna must board his Viking long ship to rescue a friend kidnapped by
unscrupulous sailors. Brenna is drawn to the dangerous captain with
his strikingly handsome face, his nearly irresistible captivating blue
eyes and sensual presence. But when she discovers he possesses
uncommon powers, she is undeniably wary. Still Brenna feels compelled
to follow where Mikkel leads. Is this love or a tryst… or is Brenna
simply meant to uncover the dark secrets of the alluring man?

The Magick of Faeries
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Discover how to work magick with faeries and elemental spirits From
the world of the wee folk to the history and lore of faeries, you’ll
explore all things fey in this easy-to-use, essential guide. The
spirits of earth, water, fire, and air—as well as golems and goblins,
boggarts and brownies, orcs and ogres—help us tune into the cycles of
nature and work with the amazing magick around us. Through practical
spells, rituals, and empowerments, The Magick of Faeries will teach
you how to use natural energies and essences for wishes, prosperity,
love, protection, personal transformation, and family health and
happiness. Learn to identify and connect with over a hundred nature
spirits, including the local spirits who share your home and guard
sacred places. Explore the Treasury of Faerie Wisdom, a collection of
useful information that will help you understand the structure of fey
magick and create your own rituals. Cassandra Eason’s comprehensive
book is your key to living in harmony with the incredible beings of
nature.

The Joyful Wisdom
Love witchy fiction? Welcome to White Haven. Avery, a witch who lives
on the Cornish coast, finds her past holds more secrets than she ever
imagined in this spellbinding mystery. For years witches have lived in
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quirky White Haven, all with an age-old connection to the town’s
magical roots, but Avery has been reluctant to join a coven,
preferring to work alone. However, when she inherits a rune covered
box and an intriguing letter, Avery learns that their history is
darker than she realised. And when the handsome Alex Bonneville tells
her he’s been having ominous premonitions, they know that trouble’s
coming. They need to team up to uncover the truth. Their
investigations bring danger. Someone wants the past to remain buried,
and they’re willing to unleash powerful magic to do it. If you love
witches, magic, and occult mystery, you’ll love this fast-paced series
starter. Grab your copy now!

The Ultimate Book of Spells
Samantha and Michael had the perfect relationship, until one day they
didn’t. In a devastating turn of events, Michael leaves on a business
trip and never returns home. It takes two years, a stay in a mental
health facility, and a new career for Samantha to rebuild her life.
She even has a new love interest. But when a business trip to the city
where Michael disappeared brings a chance encounter, Samantha starts
to question what really happened that day so long ago. Could a
stranger be the key to discovering the answers she needs to find
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Michael? Forced to delve into the mystery of her soulmate's
disappearance or accept the new love that life has offered her,
Samantha faces a difficult decision.

Moonwise
A deadly object As a procurer of magical artifacts, Nash Thorne has
his sights set on an exquisite ruby necklace believed to have been
cursed by a Goddess. This particular piece of jewelry is rumored to
bring disaster to its wearer and turn one’s heart to evil. A dangerous
task Nash’s assistant, Ryanne Caldwell, has certainly witnessed some
shady business dealings. But when her boss confesses he’s from a
powerful magical family and needs her help to pull off a jewel heist,
she flatly refuses—until she discovers her sister is smack in the
middle of two feuding factions. A love worth sacrificing for Now, Nash
and Ryanne must recover the hexed necklace and extract her sister from
the clutches of the Thorne witches’ greatest enemy. However, once the
dark magic of the Red Scorpion is unleashed, only an act of selfless
love can save them. This book is not suitable for anyone under the age
of 18. Contains adult themes, language, and sexual content. Topics:
new adult paranormal romance, witches, magic, witch romance series,
romance saga, romantic suspense, series starter, first in series,
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romance series, romance saga, romantic family saga, new release, witch
romance with sex, comedy, romance ebook, romance series, top romance
reads, bestselling, award winning romance, fantasy romance, urban
fantasy, magical realism, paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy,
HEA, love, strong heroine, alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy
romance, emotional romance, new adult paranormal romance, romance
fiction, top ebooks in romance, top ebooks in paranormal, romance
books, romance, paranormal romance witches, series, tm cromer, t.m.
cromer books, t.m. cromer witches, Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase,
Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah
Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn,
Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison, Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh
Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter, Mande Matthews, Caroline
Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J. Archer, Jana Deleon,
Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V.
Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn
Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan, Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Wish Upon a Cowboy
Armed with a New Year's resolution and a surly attitude toward
physical fitness, Erica Sutton hires a personal trainer to whip her
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pudgy self into shape. What she hadn't bargained for was Zack Sharp the owner of Workout World - assigning himself to be her workout nazi.
An obsessed ex-lover of Zack's notices the attention he is paying
Erica and sets out to remove the competition by any means possible.
Now, Erica and Zack are holed up, debating the merits of donuts, sex,
and love while their crazy stalker sets out to light their world,
quite literally, on fire. It's a race against time to find their
assailant before the relationship they've started to build is burnt to
the ground.

Winter Magic
A New York Times bestseller! “A bewitching gemI absolutely loved every
moment of this story.” —Stephanie Garber, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Caraval series “If you loved the Hogwarts
Library…you’ll be right at home at Summershall.” —Katherine Arden, New
York Times bestselling author of The Bear and the Nightingale From the
New York Times bestselling author of An Enchantment of Ravens comes an
“enthralling adventure” (Kirkus Reviews, starred review) about an
apprentice at a magical library who must battle a powerful sorcerer to
save her kingdom. All sorcerers are evil. Elisabeth has known that as
long as she has known anything. Raised as a foundling in one of
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Austermeer’s Great Libraries, Elisabeth has grown up among the tools
of sorcery—magical grimoires that whisper on shelves and rattle
beneath iron chains. If provoked, they transform into grotesque
monsters of ink and leather. Then an act of sabotage releases the
library’s most dangerous grimoire, and Elisabeth is implicated in the
crime. With no one to turn to but her sworn enemy, the sorcerer
Nathaniel Thorn, and his mysterious demonic servant, she finds herself
entangled in a centuries-old conspiracy. Not only could the Great
Libraries go up in flames, but the world along with them. As her
alliance with Nathaniel grows stronger, Elisabeth starts to question
everything she’s been taught—about sorcerers, about the libraries she
loves, even about herself. For Elisabeth has a power she has never
guessed, and a future she could never have imagined.

Winter Rose
Witch's Master Grimoire
After the death of her mother, Paige Winterbourne inherits the role of
leader of the American Coven of Witches and is put in charge of an
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orphan girl who is all too willing to use her powers for evil and must
be shown the proper way to use her magic.

Long Lost Magic
The time has come to end their punishment or the world. For nearly
destroying the world in an ancient war, the Ashanti were cursed by the
Goddess Mhyrah with lifespans of less than a decade. To regain normal
lives for his people, Beh’kana, the Ashanti King, will conquer death
by gaining control of the source of all elemental magic: the spirit
realm. Even if he must burn the world to do so. After all, he already
killed his closest friend to gain the Ashanti throne. But his defeat
at the Earth Gate nearly cost him his life. Lavinia did not seek to be
named Guardian of the Spheres when she touched each to gain control of
elemental power. But now that choice has propelled her to being the
key to stop the Ashanti. She controls the gates that allow magic into
the world. And she must close them or the Ashanti will cross into the
spirit realm and gain power beyond imagination, enough to enslave or
destroy the world they once sought to rule. But with the closure of
each gate, an elemental power is lost. Only two gates remain open.
Magic is faint. Just when the fight grows the most desperate. To win
needed help, Lavinia has promised a man who once tried to kill her
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best friend that she would open the gates and restore magic again. It
might give them the power to fight the Ashanti or it will give their
enemy the world. Discover the end to the epic fantasy journey begun in
book 1 of the Games of Fire trilogy, Spark of Defiance, and continued
through book 2, Gates of Fire & Earth. The struggle for the power over
life and death as well as all the elements comes to a dramatic
conclusion. Can a cruel ancient punishment be ended without destroying
magic or the world? Welcome back to the world of Myrrah and meet the
Elementals of Fire, Earth, Water, Air, and Spirit who shape it. Pick
up book 3 of the Games of Fire trilogy, A New Goddess, today!

Buried Magic
The love of her life left her long ago, shattering her heart into a
million pieces. It’s taken Hannah almost twelve years to push away the
hurt and move on with life. That is, until the death of a Reaper
brings Detective David Foster back to town and their paths cross once
again.With more and more of the soul-eating Reapers passing through
town in search of the Chosen One, who happens to be her sister Lucy,
the Estmond family has been busy enough. Now, they rally together in
hopes of keeping Hannah out of prison.With all the trouble lately,
being a Keeper, a protector of souls, has never been more difficult
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for Hannah. Will she forgive David and rekindle their relationship?
More importantly, will he find out she is the one responsible for the
murder he is investigating?Sparks fly in more ways than one in the
second installment of the Graveyard Guardians.

Coveted
The Spymaster has returned home. His perceived betrayal cut deep.
Tasked with a mission to seduce another for information, Ryker broke
trust with his new wife. He’s paid the price every day since. Just as
GiGi is ready to move on with her life, her husband decides to give up
his commission with the Witches’ Council in an effort to salvage
what’s left of their relationship. Danger follows wherever he goes.
The enemies he’s made over the years aren’t quite ready for Ryker to
quit the spy game. With his return, Ryker has inadvertently put a
target on GiGi’s back. Now they must work together to outwit their
common foe or face a separation more permanent. This book is not
suitable for anyone under the age of 18. Contains adult themes,
language, and sexual content. Topics: new adult paranormal romance,
witches, magic, witch romance series, romance saga, romantic suspense,
series starter, first in series, romance series, romance saga,
romantic family saga, new release, witch romance with sex, comedy,
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romance ebook, romance series, top romance reads, bestselling, award
winning romance, fantasy romance, urban fantasy, magical realism,
paranormal elements, contemporary fantasy, HEA, love, strong heroine,
alpha hero, family, sexy hero, steamy romance, emotional romance, new
adult paranormal romance, romance fiction, top ebooks in romance, top
ebooks in paranormal, romance books, romance, paranormal romance
witches, series, tm cromer, t.m. cromer books, t.m. cromer witches,
Perfect for fans of Deanna Chase, Eve Langlais, Alisa Woods, Christine
Feehan, Charlaine Harris, Deborah Harkness, W.J. May, Madeline
Freeman, Kristen Middleton, Mac Flynn, Genevieve Jack, Thea Harrison,
Stacey Kennedy, Julie Plec, Josh Lanyon, S.E. Smith, Gena Showalter,
Mande Matthews, Caroline Mickelson, Nora Roberts, Kim Richardson, C.J.
Archer, Jana Deleon, Darynda Jones, Cynthia St. Aubin, Elizabeth
Hunter, Mandy M. Roth, V. Vaughn, Eva Chase, K.F. Breene, Dannika
Dark, Ilona Andrews, Robyn Peterman, Tricia O'Malley, Ellen Dugan,
Victoria Danann, Heloise Hull

Book of Shadows
She learns the ways of the fiercely loyal, but undeniably dangerous
Vikings Torunn the Strong and her sisters, the descendants of the
Goddess Solveig of Highgard are the only survivors of the dreaded Red
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Death. Tall, blonde, beautiful, brave and skilled in weaponry, Torunn
will do whatever is necessary to save them from the scourge that
killed their people. Forced to leave her sisters and her world behind,
she is transported to the land of the Vikings where she is to discover
the fate of the lost Highgardian boys sent there twenty years earlier.
Near death, she is saved by Brandr, a fearless, tall, muscular,
ruggedly handsome man once a Viking warrior. Torunn and Brandr are
forced to battle the brutal mountainous climate, wild beasts, and
dangerous enemies. Neither want to admit they are falling deeply in
love, for Torunn hasn’t ever met a man before and Brandr’s past is
filled with tragedy and betrayal. Is it possible for them to find
happiness together?

Born In Water
Can a bump on the head cause someone to speak with a different accent?
Can animals, aliens, and objects talk? Can we communicate with gods,
demons, and the dead? Language Myths, Mysteries and Magic is a curio
shop full of colourful superstitions, folklore, and legends about
language.
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